ALBERT M. COLEGROVE
EXECUTIVE EDITOR

April 13, 1956

Dear Mr. Reynolds:

Thanks so much for your letter.

Glad we made you happy.

Now, about those folks who accused you of
making them waste a dime---

If you can just get them to subscribe to The
News instead of buying it on the days the chess
matches are reported, we'll all be happy!

Cordially,

I
(L llals geo ve
Albert M. Colegrove

Mr, Jim Reynolds,
117 Brewster Street,
San Francisco 10, Cal.
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